
The Oregon legislature should follow up on the environmental traditions of Gov. Tom McCall by uniting is supporting practical 
legislation that very very quickly takes action to make Oregon a 100% clean energy consumer !!

Cities of North Bend and Coos Bay can make a valuable contribution at a regional level by becoming a supply and maintenance hub 
for a major off shore wind project in Northern California.


